
 

 

 

      

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 
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     重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

         SkyLink Guideway Partners                         중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Lane Closure on Fraser Highway between 150 and 170 Street 
 

To prepare for the construction of the Surrey 
Langley SkyTrain, early works are underway 
in the area. Existing streetlights on the south 
side of Fraser Highway between 150 and 
170 Street will be removed. Temporary 
streetlights will be in place until permanent 
streetlights are installed as part of the 
Project. The workplan and schedule is 
subject to change.    

Map: Approximate work area (shown in red) along Fraser Highway. 

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Construction activities are expected to take place 
on August 12, 2024, over one shift.  
  

Hours of Work 
6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

 

Traffic  
There will be an intermittent eastbound lane 
closure that will shift depending on the exact 
location of work taking place within the work area. 
One lane will always remain open. 

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Pedestrian and cyclist access may shift  
but will be maintained. Please obey all directions 
given by Traffic Control Personnel as minor  
sidewalk stoppages may be required.  
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